
 

 
 
 
 
 

August 31,2018 
 

NEW STAFF ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 

We are excited to announce that Erwin Bartz, P.Eng will be joining the MLPM staff on Tuesday, 
September 04, 2018 as our new Director of Manufacturing. We have known Erwin for many years 
and recently have been working on special projects together. Erwin and MLPM feel this is a 
natural fit that compliments both parties. Erwin’s primary focus will be on a business and product 
development moving us into future as well as having Engineering, Manufacturing Sales and the 
Shop experience. 
 
Al Dickens will continue as the Manufacturing Operations Manager with a focus on the 
continuous improvement of our manufacturing shop operations. We are very thankful to Al as 
twice in the last few years he has left this position being stretched to oversee all aspects of 
manufacturing during periods to replace vacant positions. 
 
We are looking forward to and please welcome Erwin to joining the MLPM team. 
 
 
 
 
Dan Reader, CA 
President 
 


